
NEWSLETTER  

Best Regards 
 

 

Imran Iqbal 

Headteacher  

What a busy couple of weeks we have 
had! 

On Thursday, Jan 25th, Holly Lodge 
had the pleasure of hosting the first 
round of the Urban Debate League 
against 3 other schools. All performed 
well, with 3 teams winning 4 out of the 
6 debates and losing one narrowly. All 
students were really motivated and 
great ambassadors for the school, they 
performed really well. It was great to 
see how the students have grasped very quickly the basics of 
debating and how confidently they performed: Gavenpreet S 
Y10, Manveer S Y8, Manraj S Y10 and Tanvi P Y9 were 
commended for their faultless performances. The others 
performed really well, with the C team unrecognisable as a 
novice team. See photos below. 

Our Y11 GCSE presentation evening, last week, was a great 
success. It was a brilliant celebration of our Y11 leavers. 

We’ve had quite a few trips out recently including the 
University of Law in Birmingham, The Houses of Parliament 
and the Basketball league finals at the Utilita Arena, take a 
look at the next page for photos. Last week, we had 7 year 
11 pupils along with 2 sixth formers visit Keltruck for a day 
looking at apprenticeships on offer with them. 

See pictured our latest Word Millionaires: 
Aaliyah S 8F -  1,186,562, Sarah K 7A -
  2,066,251, Bismillah R 9E - 1,030,892. 
Well done all. 

Our Y11 maths GCSE Saturday School in 
full swing – any students that would like 
to attend please speak to Miss Bibi (B17). 
9am-11am (Higher), 11am-1pm 
(Foundation). 

Last night was the Y7 Parents Consultation 
Evening, and we had another fantastic 

revision hamper to be won! Well done to our Y11 Parents 
Evening raffle winner, Jasleen M in 11H. Make sure you are 
attending your PCE to be entered into the raffle! 

Can I remind parents and carers that headlice is NOT a 
reason to be off school, see here for more information 
https://holly-lodge.org/health/. 

In a really exciting opportunity for 25 of our female year 10 
students, they have been invited to participate in a 
traditional Indian Dance workshop with a professional 
Kathak dancer next month.  The students will also enjoy a 
Kathak performance at the Hippodrome in Birmingham 
totally free of charge! Such a wonderful opportunity for 
those students. 

Have a great weekend and please note dates for half term 
coming up. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
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05/02 Y9 Oxford trip 

09/02 Last day of half term 1 

19/02 First day of half term 2 

20/02 Immunisations 

22/02 Y9 Parent Consultation Evening 

29/02 KS5 Parents Consultation Eve 

01/03 Y13 study weekend 

04/03 Y10 English workshop 

  

Year PCE Date 

Year 9 22.2.24 

KS5 29.2.24 

Year 10 4.7.24 
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